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May 15th was Police Memorial Day, and thus 
the start of the 2023 Police Week. It's a time 
in which we remember all those brave 
officers who paid the ultimate sacrifice in 
keeping our communities and our country 
safe. Several of our officers are in 
Washington DC attending the various 
ceremonies.

Over 40 years ago, famed broadcaster Paul 
Harvey read a tribute to police officers, titled 
"Policeman." It was inspired by his father, a 
police officer, who was shot and killed in the 
line of duty.  Please take a moment to listen:  
Paul Harvey " Policeman " One of His Best 
Narrations – YouTube

Here in O'Fallon, we’re thankful and blessed 
for the support we receive in our 
community!





We have partnered with Life In Check for disposal of unused 
prescription medications.  The drop box has been installed in 
the foyer of the Public Safety building.  With this 
partnership, we have eliminated the first Saturday of every 
month drop off since individuals may drop off unused 
prescriptions anytime.  

We will continue to participate with the National 
Prescription Drug Take Back program twice/year (Spring and 
Fall).



Did you know that May 21-27, 2023, is the 49th annual National EMS Week? In 1974, 
President Gerald Ford authorized EMS Week to celebrate EMS practitioners and the 
important work they do in our nation's communities. Our own O’Fallon-Shiloh EMS 
has been providing professional medical services since 1982.

In support of National EMS Week, we would like to take a moment to recognize our 
hardworking EMS employees and all that they do for the safety and well-being of our 
community. These medical professionals deliver timely medical care before a patient 
reaches the emergency department and are where emergency care really begins. 
Additionally, we could not be prouder of the continuing care and community 
engagement that our EMS engages in. Thank you, O’Fallon-Shiloh EMS, you are a true 
asset to our community!

Ace Hardware of O’Fallon
600 Southview Plaza

and
Ace Hardware of West Belleville

6938 W. Main Street

Are allowing customers to round up their 
change to the nearest dollar to benefit 
Special Olympics Illinois for the entire 

month of June!



O'Fallon EMS Medic Awarded 
FTO of the year

Patty Hefner was awarded FTO of the year by 
St Elizabeth's EMS System at the most recent 
run review. In her nomination, Patty was 
praised for her work with the current PHRN 
and Paramedic classes. Patty has taken a 
leadership role with current SWIC classes 
attending most practical lab times teaching 
trauma and airway skills. The nomination 
cited her passion for teaching as well as 
embodying the core St Elizabeth's values of 
care, respect, compassion, competency, and-
- most especially—joy.

This is the second year in a row that O'Fallon 
Paramedics have been awarded FTO of the 
year; with Nicholas Fensom receiving the 
inaugural award. O'Fallon is a great place to 
learn and a great place to teach!

Above: Patty receiving the 
2023 award for FTO of the 
year from Dawn Elliott.
Below: Nick Fensom 
receiving last year's award.








